## UNION ELECTRIC COMPANY 1901 GRATIOT STREET-ST. LOUIS

January 19, 1981

MAILING ADDRESS: P.O.BOX 149 ST. LOUIS, MO. 63166

Mr. Paul Martin Route Four Eldon, MO 65026

Dear Paul,

This is a note of thanks for taking time to meet with us. The video tape we got looks great.

All of you gentlemen are invaluable in our telling the Bagnell Dam Story. We are confident your interviews will be the highlights of the 50-year celebration.

We shall be in touch. Don't forget, when finished, we plan a private showing. Again, thanks.

Sincerely,

Gene McMahon Senior Administrator Community Affairs Tom Dehner Administrator Public Information

## UNION ELECTRIC COMPANY 1901 GRATIOT STREET-ST. LOUIS

April 16, 1981

MAILING ADDRESS: P.O.BOX 149 ST. LOUIS, MO. 63166

Mr. Paul Martin Route Four Eldon, MO 65026

Dear Mr. Martin:

The Union Electric mobile exhibit on the construction of Bagnell Dam is scheduled to open on Friday, April 24, at  $4:00~\rm p.m.$  for the start of the Dogwood Festival.

I would like to invite you and your spouse (or guest) to a special preview opening on the 24th at 11:00 a.m. The exhibit will be located on the Camdenton Courthouse lawn. You and others who assisted us with the video presentation and members of the local media will be the first to see our exhibit.

If you will not be able to attend please call Van Sutliff at the Union Electric office at 365-5393.

I look forward to seeing you at 11:00 a.m. on the 24th.

Sincerely,

Gene McMahon

cc: Van Sutliff
Don Holloway

## UNION ELECTRIC COMPANY 1901 GRATIOT STREET-ST. LOUIS

MAILING ADDRESS: P.O.BOX 149 ST. LOUIS, MO. 63166

May 26, 1981

Mr. Paul Martin Route Four Eldon, MO 65026

Dear Mr. Martin:

Thought you might like copies of a souvenir newspaper that Union Electric is providing this year to tourist who visit Bagnell Dam and our mobile exhibit.

I hope you and your family will have an opportunity to visit the dam or the mobile exhibit this summer if you have not already done so. The mobile exhibit is currently located on "The Strip" one block north of the dam and will remain at that location until July 13. It will be located at Fort of the Osage Theme Park from July 17 through September. The exhibit will be open daily except for Mondays and Tuesdays. It has already proved to be one of the top attractions for residents and tourist during this 50th year.

If you would be interested in serving as a volunteer during opening hour of the trailer at either location, please contact Lorraine Burke at the Lake Association office, (365-2902).

Sincerely,

Gene McMahon Senior Administrator Community Affairs

Tr

cc: Van Sutliff
Don Holloway

## Union Electric Company 1901 GRATIOT STREET-ST. LOUIS July 1, 1981

MAILING ADDRESS: P.O.BOX 149 ST. LOUIS, MO. 63166

Mr. Paul Martin Route 4 Eldon, Missouri 65026

Re: The Bagnell Story

Dear Mr. Martin:

A. Daline

Date

I am writing to you regarding the above named videotape. As a participant, your contribution helped to make this tape a quality production.

Due to the quality of the tape, several radio and television stations have requested a copy to use in their programming. As a result of this we have taken steps to obtain a copyright on this tape. Prior to giving a copy to the radio and television networks, we need your permission to use your comments etc. for this type of broadcast, and any other type of use that may be desired in the future.

If you consent to this type of use would you please sign the statement at the bottom of the enclosed copy of this letter and return to Jean Bante Moore by July 14, 1981. A stamped, self-addressed envelope is enclosed for your convenience.

Sincerely,

Tom Dehner	Jean Bante Moore
Administrator	Attorney
Public Information	Legal Department
I have read and undershereby give my consent to the usparticipation in "The Bagnell Storegoing request.	tood the foregoing request and, I se of my name, comments and tory", in accordance with the

Signature